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 30th April 2020 
  
Dear Parents/Carers and Staff, 

Updates 
 

 Please can you let us know if your contact details (phone number, address etc) change – 
there have been a number of occasions where we’ve tried to make contact with families and 
staff recently, and unfortunately have not had up to date contact information.  
 

 The School Games Active Championships is a national activity campaign to help young 
people across the UK to #StayInWorkOut using the video-based platform powered by TopYa!  
New challenges are available every Monday, Wednesday and Friday to engage with. 
To find out more information about this exciting initiative, go to: 
 
https://www.yourschoolgames.com/coronavirus-support/school-games-active-
championships/  

 

 Aldi and McColl’s have now joined the National Free School Meals Voucher Scheme.  If you 
are eligible and want to change your original preferred supermarket gift card to either an 
Aldi or McColl’s one, please email smoor@five-acre.kent.sch.uk by Monday 4th May 2020 
so it can be processed in time for the next order.  

 
 
Take care all.     
  
Kind regards 
 

The Senior Leadership Team 
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